ORIGINAL

Dorothy Menasco

From: Jeff Bates

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2006 8:08 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Cc: Victor McKay; Sally Simmons; Kay Flynn
Subject: 050825-TP - Verizon/ALLTEL - Agreement
Dorothy,

The above agreement is correctly styled as an interconnection and collocation agreement, but it should be further clarified
to show it as a wireless agreement. Can you please insert the word "mobile” in front of "interconnection"?

Jeff Bates
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